
Ladybird class has 12 pupils together with 4 members of staff to support the pupils with their engagement and learning.  

 

This year, staff will be looking to embed pupils’ relationship skills both with staff and with their peers. Pupils will be 
learning about sharing, turn turn-taking and developing their communication skills. This is done through a variety of 
activities within the classroom and garden but also by exploring the Forest School area, horticulture sessions, visiting the 
farm and various other areas within the school, allowing them to explore natural resources within the school grounds.  

 

Class staff support and develop communication for pupils and encourage the use of visuals and spontaneous 
communication to promote opportunities for them to express their wants and needs.  

 

Ladybird class are looking forward to lots of fun-filled learning during the year.  


